
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Laganelli, John F <John.Laganelli@scdmv.net>
CC: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/25/2016 2:33:04 PM
Subject: RE: Volvo/Swedish Reciprocity Discussion

I would prefer to meet with you first before we get everyone in the room.  Let me know if this works for you. 
 
From: Laganelli, John F [mailto:John.Laganelli@scdmv.net] 

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 2:32 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Cc: Smith, Austin

Subject: RE: Volvo/Swedish Reciprocity Discussion
 
Holly,
 
  I think we need to get everybody back in the room to discuss this again.  There’s widely differing views of a very 
confusing code.  I’ve asked Annie Phelps to set another meeting up with Daniel and Cyndy so we can discuss.  I’ll 
make sure you’re invited.
 
John Laganelli
SC DMV
Acting Director
(803) 896-9010
It’s a Great Day in South Carolina
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 2:12 PM

To: Laganelli, John F

Cc: Smith, Austin

Subject: RE: Volvo/Swedish Reciprocity Discussion
 
Do you have some time to meet with Austin and me early next week regarding the Volvo letter?
 
From: Laganelli, John F [mailto:John.Laganelli@scdmv.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 11:18 AM

To: Smith, Austin

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Volvo/Swedish Reciprocity Discussion
 
Thanks. We’ll forward her final invite/details.
 
Regards,
 
John
 
John Laganelli
SC DMV
Acting Director
(803) 896-9010
It’s a Great Day in South Carolina
 
From: Smith, Austin [mailto:AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov] 
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Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 10:52 AM

To: Laganelli, John F

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Volvo/Swedish Reciprocity Discussion
 
Thanks John.  Looping in our GC, Holly Pisarik, for scheduling.
 
From: Laganelli, John F [mailto:John.Laganelli@scdmv.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 9:46 AM

To: Smith, Austin

Subject: Volvo/Swedish Reciprocity Discussion
 
Austin,
 
  Final location is pending.  Discussion is set for 28 January, 3:30 PM – 4:30 PM.  We can forward the invite to your GC 
if you’d like.
 
Regards,
 
John
 
John Laganelli
SC DMV
Acting Director
(803) 896-9010
It’s a Great Day in South Carolina
 

mailto:AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
mailto:John.Laganelli@scdmv.net

